
FAO Parents/Carers
QE School

27 March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

As we reach the end of the spring term, I am writing to let you know that Mr Firth is leaving Queen
Elizabeth’s to pursue other opportunities in the education sector. On behalf of everyone at Initio
Learning Trust, I’d like to thank him for his work and commitment to the school since September.

We are very fortunate to have a talented and extremely experienced senior leader in Mr Boyes, our
Director of Secondary Education. Mr Boyes will be our interim headteacher with immediate effect as
we start a recruitment campaign to find a new leader for the school.

Mr Boyes met a number of you earlier this month at the Parents Information Evening and I know he is
looking forward to working in partnership with you as we build further on the strengths of the school,
whilst also addressing important areas for improvement.

I know that Mr Boyes will be looking to increase the number of opportunities for parents and carers
to engage with the school so that we build stronger relationships. He will be in touch with more detail
on this.

Due to the timing of the Easter holidays we would appreciate you speaking to your children. Mr Boyes
looks forward to welcoming them back in the new term.

Thank you for your support to Queen Elizabeth’s.

Kind regards

Liz West
CEO
Initio Learning Trust


